
 

Family Services Drop In sessions. 

In order to find a way to support our members working in 

Family Services Barnet UNISON is offering two lunchtime 

informal drop in opportunities.  

Every Tuesday from 12.30 – 1.30 Helen Davies, Barnet 

UNISON Branch Chair, will be in the canteen in Building 3  

in order to meet with any Family Services member wanting 

a chat and or some advice.  

Every Thursday from 12.30 – 1.30 John Burgess, Barnet 

UNISON Branch Secretary, will be in the canteen in 

Building 3  in order to meet with any Family Services 

member wanting a chat and or some advice.  

Beverley Berrick, Family Services UNISON rep, will also 

attend some of these Drop Ins. 



 

 Our meetings are a key opportunity to receive feedback from 
UNISON reps about discussions taking place with Senior 
Managers and to receive feedback from you. 

Family Services is going through a critical time and everyone is 

concerned that the workforce remains as stable as possible 

throughout. Therefore UNISON meets with senior managers in 

Family Services every week to catch up on issues and 

developments. The picture appears to be encouraging.  

One big improvement is that caseloads are now around 17. If 

this is not the case for you, please do let us know (as well as 

taking it up with your manager).  

If you need support or advice you can contact Barnet UNISON 

office on 0208 359 2088 or email 

contactus@barnetunison.org.uk 

UNISON meeting G2, NLBP 

Tuesday 12th September 12 noon 


